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A new, comprehensive bibliography of books and articles on the
rhetoric of the New Testament published since AD 1500. The
bibliography is arranged by categories, which include Jewish
heritage, invention, arrangement, style, hermeneutics, with specific
listings for each book of the NT. It is prefaced with a select
bibliography of primary and secondary sources on classical and
modern rhetoric. An invaluable research tool.Acht Jahre ist es her,
dass sich Anne Elliot von ihrem Vater überreden liess, den
Heiratsantrag Frederick Wentworths zurückzuweisen. Fortan hat Anne
freudlos auf dem Herrensitz ihres Vater gelebt, während aus
Wentworth ein wohlhabender und weltgewandter Marineoffizier geworden
ist. Als sich beide eines Tages wieder begegnen, beginnt eine
zaghafte Annäherung, die in einer der originellsten
Liebeserklärungen der Weltliteratur ihren Höhepunkt findet.1240.370A
Companion to Rhetoric offers the first major survey in two decades
of the field of rhetorical studies and of the practice of rhetorical
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theory and criticism across a range of disciplines. Assesses
rhetoric’s place in the larger intellectual universe. Focuses on the
practical side of rhetoric, looking at specific works, problems and
figures. Provides examples of rhetoric from ancient times to the
present day. Written by leading scholars from a variety of different
fields.The Second Edition of The SAGE Handbook of Persuasion:
Developments in Theory and Practice provides readers with logical,
comprehensive summaries of research in a wide range of areas related
to persuasion. From a topical standpoint, this handbook takes an
interdisciplinary approach, covering issues that will be of interest
to interpersonal and mass communication researchers as well as to
psychologists and public health practitioners.This collection of
critical essays considers the criminalisation of squatting from a
range of different theoretical, policy and practice perspectives.
While the practice of squatting has long been criminalised in some
jurisdictions, the last few years have witnessed the emergence of a
newly constituted political concern with unlawful occupation of
land. With initiatives to address the ‘threat’ of squatting sweeping
across Europe, the offence of squatting in a residential building
was created in England in 2012. This development, which has
attracted a large measure of media attention, has been widely
regarded as a controversial policy departure, with many
commentators, Parliamentarians, and professional organisations
arguing that its support is premised on misunderstandings of the
current law and a precarious evidence-base concerning the nature and
prevalence of ‘squatting’. Moral Rhetoric and the Criminalisation of
Squatting explores the significance of measures to criminalise
squatting for squatters, owners and communities. The book also
interrogates wider themes that draw on political philosophy, social
policy, criminal justice and the nature of ownership, to consider
how the assimilation of squatting to a contemporary punitive turn is
shaping the political, social, legal and moral landscapes of
property, housing and crime.This book develops a sophisticated
account of propaganda and its intriguing history. It begins with a
brief overview of Western propaganda, including Ancient Greek
theories of rhetoric, and traces propaganda’s development through
the Christian era, the rise of the nation-state, World War I,
Nazism, Communism, and the present day. The core of the book
examines the ethical implications of various forms of persuasion,
not only hate propaganda but also insidious elements of more
generally acceptable communication such as advertising, public
relations, and government information, setting these in the context
of freedom of expression. This new edition is updated throughout,
and includes additional revelations about a key atrocity story of
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World War I.Presents a comprehensive comprehensive treatment of the
art of persuasion with 150 entries, written by leading scholars, who
bring together expertise in classical studies, philosophy,
literature, literary theory, cultural studies, speech, and
communications. Combines theory, history, and practice, with a
special emphasis on public speaking, performance, and
communication.This book shows how research in linguistic pragmatics,
philosophy of language, and rhetoric can be connected through
argumentation to analyze a recognizably common strategy used in
political and everyday conversation, namely the distortion of
another’s words in an argumentative exchange. Straw man
argumentation refers to the modification of a position by
misquoting, misreporting or wrenching the original speaker’s
statements from their context in order to attack them more easily or
more effectively. Through 63 examples taken from different contexts
(including political and forensic discourses and dialogs) and 20
legal cases, the book analyzes the explicit and implicit types of
straw man, shows how to assess the correctness of a quote or a
report, and illustrates the arguments that can be used for
supporting an interpretation and defending against a distortion. The
tools of argumentation theory, a discipline aimed at investigating
the uses of arguments by combining insights from pragmatics, logic,
and communication, are applied to provide an original account of
interpretation and reporting, and to describe and illustrate tactics
and procedures that can be used and implemented for practical
purposes.. This book will appeal to scholars in the fields of
political communication, communication in general, argumentation
theory, rhetoric and pragmatics, as well as to people working in
public speech, speech writing, and discourse analysis.Pondering on
Problems of Argumentation is a collection of twenty essays brought
together for anyone who is interested in theoretical issues in the
study of argumentation. This collection of papers gives the reader
an insightful and balanced view of the kind of theoretical issues
argumentation theorists are currently concerned with. Because most
of the perspectives on argumentation that are en vogue are
represented, this volume provides a multidisciplinary and even
interdisciplinary outlook on the current state of affairs in
argumentation theory. Some of the contributions in Pondering on
Problems of Argumentation deal with problems of argumentation that
have been recognized as theoretical issues for a considerable time,
like the problems of fallaciousness and identifying argumentation
structures. Other contributions discuss issues that have become a
focus of attention only recently or regained their prominence, such
as the relationship between dialectic and rhetoric, and the
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strategic use of the argumentative technique of dissociation. In
five separate sections papers are included dealing with
argumentative strategies, problems of norms of reasonableness and
fallaciousness, types of argument and argument schemes the structure
of argumentation and rules for advocacy and discussion.Many writers
in early modern England drew on the rhetorical tradition to explore
affective experience. In The Imperfect Friend, Wendy Olmsted
examines a broad range of Renaissance and Reformation sources, all
of which aim to cultivate 'emotional intelligence' through
rhetorical means, with a view to understanding how emotion functions
in these texts. In the works of Sir Philip Sidney (1554-1586), John
Milton (1608-1674), and many others, characters are depicted
conversing with one another about their emotions. While counselors
appeal to objective reasons for feeling a certain way, their efforts
to shape emotion often encounter resistance. This volume
demonstrates how, in Renaissance and Reformation literature,
failures of persuasion arise from conflicts among competing
rhetorical frameworks among characters. Multiple frameworks, Olmsted
argues, produce tensions and, consequently, an interiorized
conflicted self. By situating emotional discourse within distinct
historical and socio-cultural perspectives, The Imperfect Friend
sheds new light on how the writings of Sidney, Milton, and others
grappled with problems of personal identity. From their innovations,
the study concludes, friendship emerges as a favourite site of
counseling the afflicted and perturbed."Examining Argumentation in
Context: Fifteen studies on strategic maneuvering "contains a
selection of papers on strategic maneuvering in argumentative
discourse. Starting point of all of these contributions is that a
satisfactory analysis and evaluation of strategic maneuvering is
possible only if the argumentative discourse is first situated in
the communicative and interactional context in which it occurs.
While some of the contributions present general views with regard to
strategic maneuvering, other contributions report on the results of
empirical studies, examine strategic maneuvering in a particular
legal or political context, or highlight the presentational design
of strategic maneuvering. "Examining Argumentation in Context"
therefore provides an insightful" "view of recent developments in
the research on strategic maneuvering, which is currently prominent
in the study of argumentation.This volume discusses two distinct
perspectives on the analysis of argumentative discourse: the
dialectical and the rhetorical perspective. It intends to open a
thorough discussion of the two approaches, their commonalities and
differences, and the ways in which, in some combination or other,
they can be used to further the development of sound analytic tools
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for dealing with argumentation.Whether it’s our choice of a new car
or what we think about our neighbours, our opinions and attitudes
are a way of negotiating the world around us. The Psychology of
Influence explores how these preferences and behaviours are
influenced and affected by the messages we receive in daily life.
From consumer choices to political, lifestyle and financial
decisions, the book examines how and why we may be influenced by a
range of sources, from written text and television to social media
and interpersonal communication. In a field that has fascinated
scholars since Plato, the book addresses the key questions across
cognitive, social and emotional domains: When do arguments become
persuasive? What influence do role models have? What role do simple
rules of thumb, social norms or emotions play? Which behaviours are
difficult to influence, and why? Covering topics from attraction,
prejudice and discrimination to reward, punishment and unconscious
bias, The Psychology of Influence will be invaluable reading for
students and researchers across a range of areas within applied and
social psychology, as well as those in political science,
communications, marketing and business and management.This book
analyzes the uses of emotive language and redefinitions from
pragmatic, dialectical, epistemic and rhetorical perspectives,
investigating the relationship between emotions, persuasion and
meaning, and focusing on the implicit dimension of the use of a word
and its dialectical effects. It offers a method for evaluating the
persuasive and manipulative uses of emotive language in ordinary and
political discourse. Through the analysis of political speeches
(including President Obama's Nobel Peace Prize address) and legal
arguments, the book offers a systematic study of emotive language in
argumentation, rhetoric, communication, political science and public
speaking.This volume gives a theoretical account of the problem of
analyzing and evaluating argumentative discourse. After placing
argumentation in a communicative perspective, and then discussing
the fallacies that occur when certain rules of communication are
violated, the authors offer an alternative to both the
linguistically-inspired descriptive and logically-inspired normative
approaches to argumentation. The authors characterize argumentation
as a complex speech act in a critical discussion aimed at resolving
a difference of opinion. The various stages of a critical discussion
are outlined, and the communicative and interactional aspects of the
speech acts performed in resolving a simple or complex dispute are
discussed. After dealing with crucial aspects of analysis and
linking the evaluation of argumentative discourse to the analysis,
the authors identify the fallacies that can occur at various stages
of discussion. Their general aim is to elucidate their own pragma-
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dialectical perspective on the analysis and evaluation of
argumentative discourse, bringing together pragmatic insight
concerning speech acts and dialectical insight concerning critical
discussion.Julius Caesar, with its themes of loyalty, ambition, and
deception, still resonates with high school students and remains a
favourite text in classrooms everywhere. Through differentiated
instruction, Lyn Fairchild Hawks offers solutions for bringing the
play to life for all students - those with various interests and
learning styles.Discourse, of Course comes after Jan Renkema s"
Introduction to Discourse Studies" (2004")" for undergraduates. The
new book is a collection of twenty short papers. It is a "capita
selecta " course and meant for graduate programs. The aim of this
book is threefold: to present material for advanced courses in
discourse studies; to unfold a stimulating display of research
projects to future PhD students; to give an overview of new
developments after the 2004" Introduction to Discourse Studies."
This publication fulfills both the teacher's need for a state-of-theart overview of the main topics in discourse, and the student's need
to acquire standards for developing research plans in theses and
dissertations. It gives a combination of approaches from very
different schools in discourse studies, ranging from argumentation
theory to genre theory, from the study of multimodal metaphors to
cognitive approaches to coherence analysis. This book is not only
meant to serve as a textbook, but also as a reference book for
researchers who want an update for various main topics in the
field."This indispensable text brings together important essays on
the themes, issues, and controversies that have shaped the
development of rhetorical theory since the late 1960s. An extensive
introduction and epilogue by the editors thoughtfully examine the
current state of the field and its future directions, focusing in
particular on how theorists are negotiating the tensions between
modernist and postmodernist considerations. Each of the volume's
eight main sections comprises a brief explanatory introduction, four
to six essays selected for their enduring significance, and
suggestions for further reading. Topics addressed include problems
of defining rhetoric, the relationship between rhetoric and
epistemology, the rhetorical situation, reason and public morality,
the nature of the audience, the role of discourse in social change,
rhetoric in the mass media, and challenges to rhetorical theory from
the margins. An extensive subject index facilitates comparison of
key concepts and principles across all of the essays featured.Farm
der Tiere (Animal Farm) ist eine dystopische Fabel von George
Orwell, erschienen im Jahr 1945. Inhalt ist die Erhebung der Tiere
einer englischen Farm gegen die Herrschaft ihres menschlichen
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Besitzers, der sie vernachlässigt und ausbeutet. Nach anfänglichen
Erfolgen und beginnendem Wohlstand übernehmen die Schweine immer
mehr die Führung und errichten schließlich eine Gewaltherrschaft,
die schlimmer ist als diejenige, welche die Tiere abschütteln
wollten. George Orwell persifliert in dem Roman die Russische
Revolution und kritisiert das Sowjetregime, insbesondere den
Stalinismus, und darüber hinaus generell autoritäre und totalitäre
Regime.Noting that the quality of literacy instruction in the upper
grades is equally essential as literacy in the primary grades, this
book focuses on helping students' needs in the upper grades and the
needs of all teachers in grades four through twelve who endeavor to
help students read to learn across the curriculum and comprehend at
grade level, and accelerate the development of beginning and
struggling readers. The book is divided into two sections: a
theoretical background (Understanding the Reading Process;
Developing Strategic Readers; and Delivering Strategic Instruction)
and instructional strategies (Reading Comprehension; Vocabulary
Development; Phonological and Print Skills). The theoretical
background discusses understanding the reading process; developing
strategic readers; and delivering strategic instruction. The
instructional strategies discuss reading comprehension; vocabulary
development; and phonological and print skills. (Contains 3 figures
and 66 references.) (PM).This book examines the reception of
rhetoric and the rhetoric of reception. By considering salient
rhetorical traits of rhetorical utterances and texts seen in
context, and relating this to different kinds of reception and/or
audience use and negotiation, the authors explore the connections
between rhetoric and reception. In our time, new media and new forms
of communication make it harder to distinguish between speaker and
audience. The active involvement of users and audiences is more
important than ever before. This project is based on the premise
that rhetorical research should reconsider the understanding,
conceptualization and examination of the rhetorical audience. From
mostly understanding audiences as theoretical constructions that are
examined textually and speculatively, the contributors give more
attention to empirical explorations of actual audiences and users.
The book will provide readers with new knowledge on the workings of
rhetoric as well as illustrative and guiding examples of new methods
of rhetorical studies.Galatians is a polemical letter which contains
a substantial amount of argumentative passages. Paul evidently
wanted to persuade by using the best arguments possible to convince
his addressees. Using a state-of-the-art method from the discipline
of argumentation analysis, Paul's argumentation can be analysed with
a precision that standard exegetical methods cannot provide. The
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pragma-dialectical method developed in Amsterdam facilitates an
analysis which is both descriptive and normative. On the one hand,
Paul's argumentation can be described, such as the relationship
between premisses and conclusions, the structure of the arguments,
and features relating to rhetorical strategy. On the other hand, the
method makes it possible to evaluate Paul's argumentation against a
set of rules for sound reasoning. Fallacies and problematic
arguments can be described accurately. The spiritual nature of
Paul's matters do not relieve him of rationality, and Paul himself
does not argue as if it did. Paul's argumentation is found
problematic in several respects. There is a tension in the text:
Paul works a great deal to argue his claims while at the same time
giving the impression that he merely wants to declare his
standpoints and does not want to carry out an argumentation at all.
Many of the conclusions are presented as self-evident, even when
they are not. Paul's style is far from an ideal model of the
resolution of a dispute. Paul relies heavily on an argumentative
strategy with maximal use of rhetorical devices. The analysis shows
that a contemporary method of argumentation analysis provides tools
necessary to adequately describe and understand both individual
arguments and the overarching strategy of the argumentation in a
Pauline text.In Strategic Maneuvering in Argumentative Discourse,
Frans H. van Eemeren brings together the dialectical and the
rhetorical dimensions of argumentation by introducing the concept of
strategic maneuvering. Strategic maneuvering refers to the arguer’s
continual efforts to reconcile aiming for effectiveness with being
reasonable. It takes place in all stages of argumentative discourse
and manifests itself simultaneously in the choices that are made
from the topical potential available at a particular stage, in
adaptation to audience demand, and in the use of specific
presentational devices. Strategic maneuvering derails when in the
specific context in which the discourse takes place a rule for
critical discussion has been violated, so that a fallacy has been
committed. Van Eemeren makes clear that extending the pragmadialectical approach to argumentation by taking account of strategic
maneuvering leads to a richer and more precise method for analyzing
and evaluating argumentative discourse.»Das ›1984‹ fürs
Internetzeitalter« Zeit online Leben in der schönen neuen Welt des
total transparenten Internets: Mit Der Circle hat Dave Eggers einen
hellsichtigen, hochspannenden Roman über die Abgründe des
gegenwärtigen Vernetzungswahns geschrieben. Ein beklemmender
Pageturner, der weltweit Aufsehen erregt. Huxleys Schöne neue Welt
reloaded: Die 24-jährige Mae Holland ist überglücklich. Sie hat
einen Job ergattert in der hippsten Firma der Welt, beim »Circle«,

8 / 11

Get Free Dialectical Journals Rhetorical Analysis And Persuasion
modernh.com
einem freundlichen Internetkonzern mit Sitz in Kalifornien, der die
Geschäftsfelder von Google, Apple, Facebook und Twitter geschluckt
hat, indem er alle Kunden mit einer einzigen Internetidentität
ausstattet, über die einfach alles abgewickelt werden kann. Mit dem
Wegfall der Anonymität im Netz – so ein Ziel der »drei Weisen«, die
den Konzern leiten – wird es keinen Schmutz mehr geben im Internet
und auch keine Kriminalität. Mae stürzt sich voller Begeisterung in
diese schöne neue Welt mit ihren lichtdurchfluteten Büros und HighClass-Restaurants, wo Sterneköche kostenlose Mahlzeiten für die
Mitarbeiter kreieren, wo internationale Popstars Gratis-Konzerte
geben und fast jeden Abend coole Partys gefeiert werden. Sie wird
zur Vorzeigemitarbeiterin und treibt den Wahn, alles müsse
transparent sein, auf die Spitze. Doch eine Begegnung mit einem
mysteriösen Kollegen ändert alles Mit seinem neuen Roman Der Circle
hat Dave Eggers ein packendes Buch über eine bestürzend nahe Zukunft
geschrieben, einen Thriller, der uns ganz neu über die Bedeutung von
Privatsphäre, Demokratie und Öffentlichkeit nachdenken und den
Wunsch aufkommen lässt, die Welt und das Netz mögen uns bitte
manchmal vergessen.Topical Themes in Argumentation Theory brings
together twenty exploratory studies on important subjects of
research in contemporary argumentation theory. The essays are based
on papers that were presented at the 7th Conference of the
International Society for the Study of Argumentation (ISSA) in
Amsterdam in June 2010. They give an impression of the nature and
the variety of the kind of research that has recently been carried
out in the study of argumentation. The volume starts with three
essays that provide stimulating theoretical perspectives on
argumentation. Subsequently, some views are explained on the
intriguing topics of ‘dissensus’ and ‘deep disagreement’. After a
discussion of three different approaches to the treatment of types
of argumentation some classical themes from antique argumentation
theory are revisited. The new research area of visual argumentation
is explored in the next part. The volume concludes with three
reports of experimental studies concerning argumentative discourse.
The volume starts with three essays that provide stimulating
theoretical perspectives on argumentation. Subsequently, some views
are explained on the intriguing topics of ‘dissensus’ and ‘deep
disagreement’. After a discussion of three different approaches to
the treatment of types of argumentation some classical themes from
antique argumentation theory are revisited. The new research area of
visual argumentation is explored in the next part. The volume
concludes with three reports of experimental studies concerning
argumentative discourse. The volume starts with three essays that
provide stimulating theoretical perspectives on argumentation.
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Subsequently, some views are explained on the intriguing topics of
‘dissensus’ and ‘deep disagreement’. After a discussion of three
different approaches to the treatment of types of argumentation some
classical themes from antique argumentation theory are revisited.
The new research area of visual argumentation is explored in the
next part. The volume concludes with three reports of experimental
studies concerning argumentative discourse.Recent work in
argumentation theory has emphasized the nature of arguers and
arguments along with various theoretical perspectives. Less
attention has been given to the third feature of any argumentative
situation - the audience. This book fills that gap by studying
audience reception to argumentation and the problems that come to
light as a result of this shift in focus. Christopher W. Tindale
advances the tacit theories of several earlier thinkers by
addressing the central problems connected with audience
considerations in argumentation, problems that earlier philosophical
theories overlook or inadequately accommodate. The main tools
employed in exploring the central issues are drawn from contemporary
philosophical research on meaning, testimony, emotion and agency.
These are then combined with some of the major insights of recent
rhetorical work in argumentation to advance our understanding of
audiences and suggest avenues for further research.The ABA Journal
serves the legal profession. Qualified recipients are lawyers and
judges, law students, law librarians and associate members of the
American Bar Association.The essays that are collected in
Controversy and Confrontation provide a closer insight into the
relationship between controversy and confrontation that deepens our
understanding of the functioning of argumentative discourse in
managing differences of opinion. Their authors stem from two
backgrounds. First, the controversy scholars Dascal, Marras, Euli,
Regner, Ferreira, and Lessl discuss historical controversies in
science, both from a theoretical and an empirical perspective; Saim
concentrates on a historical controversy; Fritz provides a
historical perspective on controversies by analyzing communication
principles. Second the argumentation scholars Johnson, van Laar, van
Eemeren, Garssen and Meuffels address theoretical or empirical
aspects of argumentative confrontation; Aakhus and Vasilyeva examine
argumentative discourse from the perspective of conversation
analysis; Jackson analyzes argumentative confrontation in a recent
debate between scientists and politicians. Last but not least, two
contributors, Kutrovátz and Zemplén, make an attempt to bridge the
study of historical controversy and the study of argumentation.This
volume presents 50 contributions on the themes of reasonableness and
effectiveness and their connections, which are central issues in
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argumentation theory. It discusses van Eemeren’s views on the study
of argumentation; the approach to argumentation adopted in pragmadialectics; pragma-dialectical perspectives on the dialectical and
pragmatic dimensions of argumentative discourse; the notion of
strategic maneuvering; the pragma-dialectical method of analyzing
argumentative discourse; the treatment of fallacies as violations of
rules for critical discussion; pragma-dialectical views on context,
the role of logic, verbal indicators of argumentative moves and
argument schemes; and the process of writing and rewriting
argumentative texts. The pragma-dialectical quantitative approach to
empirical research on argumentative discourse is illustrated by
reporting on selected, illustrative experimental studies, as well as
qualitative studies of historical cases.This analysis of the human
need to persuade offers a new, creative, application of Aristotelian
essentialism to human discourse. Using Thomas Aquinas’s adaptation
of essentialism as a starting point, Jeffrey J. Maciejewski argues
that persuasion is natural to human beings and that it possesses
dispositional properties that bring about stages of human action
that ultimately harmonize the operations of the mind in addition to
harmonizing human relationships. Aquinas’s philosophy of human
nature is reviewed and re-examined in order to discover why it is
that humans need to persuade themselves and each other. The book
should be of considerable interest to scholars of human nature,
Thomist philosophy, and those interested in the history of rhetoric
and rhetorical theory.
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